# **Greenwich Hospital**



**April 2025** 

## **Project Update**

The Greenwich Hospital Redevelopment project is set to deliver a purpose-built health and aged care precinct designed to meet the needs of the local community now and into the future. While early works are progressing smoothly on site, we want to keep you informed about the changes happening in and around the hospital as the project moves forward.

As part of ongoing works, we'd like to let you know that the footpath along River Road, adjacent to the hospital boundary, will be temporarily closed for approximately six weeks. These works support essential infrastructure upgrades and form part of the State Significant Development consent and Lane Cove Council requirements.

## What's happening

From late-April, HammondCare will carry out:

- · Upgrading of the existing footpath
- Substation footing, retaining wall, and excavation works

#### What this means for you

The footpath along River Road will be closed near the hospital. A pedestrian diversion will be in place, redirecting foot traffic safely through the hospital grounds.

The diversion will be clearly marked, with ticketed traffic controllers onsite at peak periods to support pedestrian safety at crossing points.

We appreciate your understanding as we complete these important works. Every effort will be made to minimise disruption and ensure the safety of all pedestrians throughout this period.

## **Staying informed**

We're committed to keeping you informed throughout this redevelopment journey. You can visit **www.hammond.com.au/greenwich-development** to stay up to date with the latest news.

For more details about how we're communicating with the community, scan the QR code below.



#### We're Here to Help

If you have any questions, concerns, or feedback, we'd love to hear from you. Please email us at **AskGreenwich@hammond.com.au** or call our hotline at **1300 426 666.** 

Thank you for your continued interest and support in this important project. Together, we're building a healthcare campus that will benefit our entire community for generations to come.

